
902 Walfred Rd, Langford
$4,180,000

Prime Development Opportunity in Langford, BC 
Exceptional site in Langford, BC, approved for a 
visionary 30-unit townhouse project, mostly 
prepped for development, for an innovative 
residential community. Design and plans have 
received unanimous approval from Langford's City 
Council and Mayor, showcasing strong support for 
development. The approved project focuses on 
sustainability and community, electric bike 
charging stations, community garden beds, and a 
scenic wooded trail system that offers breathtaking 
views. Residents will benefit from thoughtfully 
designed outdoor spaces that promote a 
community-oriented lifestyle, blending modern 
living with environmental consciousness. Perfect 
for developers dedicated to making a lasting 
impact. rock can be crushed on site saving 
thousands in site preparation, start construction 
now and hit the early spring market for a very 
successful project. (id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 980137

Land Only

Triangle

0 Bedrooms

0 Bathrooms

0 SF

98,445 SF Lot

FEATURES

Listed By: Century 21 Queenswood Realty Ltd.
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